
I own a home on Butteville RD next to the launch. I have lived in the area most of my adult life. After working for years to build a 
small business that employs people locally I bought my dream home on the river and most recently built a dock. The time, money, 
and effort to get permits and build is difficult, but worth it. I place a high value on being able to see the river, walk to my dock, and 
then be able to have fun on the water wake surfing, boarding, and pulling the kids on tubes. This measure will take away all those 
opportunities as well diminish my homes values after spending so much on buying and then building a dock that adds value. I want 
a clean and safe river with no doubt, but do not believe this is the way to achieve that. Boats are not the problem, education and 
responsible boat owners are. Let's address that and not take away from owners and residents. 

Regards,


